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Please do not allow our parks to be used for campsites or temporary shelters for the unhoused. We
all just passed a parks bond. We all just passed a preschool tax. We all just passed a homeless tax.
It’s time to start using these resources without further punishing the taxpayers and one of the last
few places we can find peace and respite in this city. Portland has never looked worse. Please don’t

make it continue to do so by approving this measure.
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